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Message: Hello 

I am unsure of your relationship with the Group Insurance Board or what their 

level of authority is but I wanted to make a recommendation that the State of 

WI once again offer a national health insurance provider other than the 

Access plan which is so expensive so that those of us who live out of state 

can get medical care from providers in our area vs having to travel to WI for 

coverage.  

I am nearing retirement as well and would like to be able to have a more 

reasonable option as a retiree than to have my sick leave pay converted to 

pay for Access or whatever option is available at that time.  It was so 

convenient when Humana was an option because both my spouse and I could see 

providers here in IL as Humana had a nation-wide network.  Any nation-wide 

provider would be a great option - other than the Access plan as that is so 

ridiculously expensive. 

Thank you.  I am hopeful that there may be some significant changes in 

provider options in the coming years. 

Colleen Prindes 

Letter 4




